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9th June 2025 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
I am writing to you with further information about the GCSE examinations.  
 
Year 11  - Week beginning the 9th June 
Students will attend full time every day this week. The timetable has been adjusted so subjects that have had their 
examinations completed will have their lessons replaced with other subjects taught by specialists. On Thursday 12th 
and Friday 13th June, students will not attend tutor time or period 6 (students will go home at 2:25pm on these days 
only).  
 
Year 11 - Week beginning the 16th June 
All students will take part in their final Science examination: Physics Paper 2. At the end of this examination, 
students will unlock their Yondr pouch and leave in one of the Yondr bins provided or hand it in at reception. 
 
For most students, the physics examination is their final one. Students can go home after this. 
 
If students still have examinations in Spanish and Design Technology, revision will be put on as follows: 
 
 

Monday 16th June 
 

8:00 am 
Period 1 and 2 

GCSE Combined 
Science/Physics examination 

All students to attend 

11:00 am – 2:25 pm 
Period 3, 4 and 5 
 

Spanish revision All Spanish students to 
attend 
Spanish students go 
home at 2:25 pm 

 

Tuesday 17th June 8:00 am 
Period 1 and 2 

GCSE Spanish examination All Spanish students to 
attend 

11:00 am – 2:25 pm 
Period 3, 4 and 5 
 

DT revision All DT students to 
attend 
DT Students go home at 
2:25 pm 

 

Wednesday 18th June 8:00 am 
Period 1 and 2 

GCSE DT examination All DT students to 
attend 

 
 
Wednesday 18th June 
Students are invited to attend on Wednesday 18th June at 2:30pm for a buffet event and a leavers’ assembly. 
Students can choose to wear fancy dress if they wish and bring along an old shirt and leavers’ book for signing. If 
students do not want to wear fancy dress they do not have to. Non-uniform is allowed.  Students must also bring 
any school revision guides and their Yondr pouch if not handed in after the Science exam on the 16th June. Please 
note there will be a charge if these are not returned.  
 
 
 
 
 

 



Year 11 Prom 
For those students who are attending the Prom, it is on Thursday 26th June at Oaklands Hall Hotel. Cars are to arrive 
from 6:50pm onwards and the evening finishes at 11:00pm.  
 
GCSE Results day 
Students can collect their results from the academy on Thursday 21st August at 10am. Students have to collect their 
results in person. If they are unable to collect in person, they can provide in advance a stamp-addressed envelope 
for the results to be posted or a written letter or email giving permission for someone else to collect their results.  
 
Finally, I want to thank all students and parents for what has been an amazing five years together. I am extremely 
proud of the mature, young adults they have grown into. 
 
I hope they get the GCSE results they have worked so hard for and wish them the best of luck for the future. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
 
Mrs C Robson 
Principal 


